Public Notice

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has received a Brownfield
Clearup Program (BCP) application from 98 Ridge Road, LLC for a site known as the 98 Ridge Road
Site, site ID #C915269. This site is located at 98 Ridge Road in the City of Lackawanna, Erie County.
Comments regarding this application must be submitted no later than January 4, 2013. Information
mdhgthnmte,thaapplicaﬁon,mdhowtosubmitcmmﬁmbeﬁomdn

; emical/60058 html or send comments to Mr. Anthony Lopes, Project
Mannget NYSDBC DER, 270 Michigan Ave, Buffalo, NY 14203;
allopes@gw.dec.state.ny.us; or call 716-851-7220.
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